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License No. 08-13619-01
Docket No. 030-28719
Control No. 19011

Department of the Army
U.S. Army Engineers-Baltimore
District
ATTN: Randolph H. Erhart

Chief, Safety and Occupational
Health Office

Washington Aqueduct Division
5900 MacArthur Blvd., N.W.
Washington, DC 20315

'

Gentlemen:

This is in reference to your letter received May 30,1985, for renewal
of License No. 08-136l9-01.

The NRC lists all approved gas chromatograph radioactive sources by
detector cell model numbers. It appears the T-0145 Varian number you
submitted is a serial number for one of their Ni-63 detector cells.
Please submit the model number of the detector cell that contains the
8 millicuries of Ni-63 foil in the Varian gas chromatograph.

We will continue our review of your application upon receipt of the
above information. Please reply in duplicate,- referencing Control
No. 19011.

cerely,

|

'
!?27u n . W
hn E. enn P .D., Chief
uclear ater a s Safety Section B

Division of R diation Safety and
Safeguards.
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License No. 08-13619-01
Docket No. 030-28719
Control No. 19011

Department of the Army
U.S. Army Engineers-Baltimore
District
ATTN: Randolph H. Erhart

Chief, Safety and Occupational
Health Office

Washington Aqueduct Division
5900 MacArthur Blvd., N.W.
Washington, DC 20315

Gentlemen:
,

This is in reference to your letter received May 30,1985, for renewal
of License No. 08-13619-01.

The NRC lists all approved gas chromatograph radioactive sources by
detector cell model numbers. It appears the T-0145 Varian number you
submitted is a serial number for one of their Ni-63 detector cells.
Please submit the model number of the detector cell tnat contains the
8 millicuries of Ni-63 foil in the Varian gas chromatograph'.

We will continue our review of your application upon receipt of the
above information. Please reply in duplicate, referencing Control
No. 19011.

Sincerely,

O riritm131gned BY:
JennYu,Johansen

John E. Glenn, Ph.D., Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section B
Division of Radiation Safety and
Safeguards
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